
EWM Treatment Authorizations Urgently Needed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
While the response to our request for authorization to treat your shoreline for Eurasian Water Milfoil was 
good, we are still missing many signatures. In fact, there are very few shorelines where we have all of 
the signatures that are required for treatment.  
 
Without authorization we may not be able to treat shorelines that really need it. 
 
Please do the following: 
 
-If you haven't sent in your signed authorization (or you don't remember), send it today. 
 
-Remind your neighbors to send their authorization. 
 
Signed forms can be mailed to: 
 
David Devins 
PO Box 1220  
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
 
Or they can be scanned or photographed and then emailed to: 
 
davidd953@msn.com  
 
Click here or go to BayLake.org "What's New" to print an authorization form.  
 
Please include your fire number. If you don't know it please include the names of your nearest neighbors. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
David Devins 

 

PS: For an overview of BLIA's successful 20 year EWM fight read EWM: Our Exotic Invader 

 

http://www.baylake.org/community_interest/groups/BLIA/blia_forms/EWMPermission.pdf
http://www.baylake.org/
http://www.baylake.org/community_interest/groups/BLIA/EnvironmentalFund/2013%20Letterwithseriesfinal.pdf

